
From: Do, Ryan
To: Tom, Vivian; Sadorra, Rey
Subject: High Voltage Lines
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2020 2:30:17 PM

Vivian/Rey,
Can you reach out to the City of San Diego and Irvine and see if they require high voltage overhead
lines to be undergrounded?  According to G, they do and therefore, they assumed that we do to.  I
want to confirm if this is true.  Also, since you are talking to them, ask the same questions as you did
for Sunnyvale and Mt. View, assuming they have a G project in their city.
 
Thanks,
 
Ryan Do
Division Manager
Public Works - Development Services Division
200 E. Santa Clara St., 3rd Floor Tower
San Jose, CA 95113
408.535.6899
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